
 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Apr 17 
Apr 18 

Gr 6’s to Tradex Skills Comp 
Afterschool Garden Club 

Apr 19 STAT – Good Friday 
Apr 22 STAT – Easter Monday 
Apr 26 
Apr 30 

Gr 6’s to Hatzic for 1st Visit 
It’s A Crimie Not to Read  

May 1 Hatzic here to visit with Gr 6s 
May 2 Gr 6 Immunizations 
May 9 Garden/Craft Sale (9 & 10th) 
May 9 Track & Field – Gr 5/6 
May 10 Track & Field – Gr 3/4 
May 13 Field Trip to Tuckkwiowhum 
May 14 
May 15 

PAC Meeting 7:00 
Gr 6’s to Hatzic for 2nd visit 

May 16 Fiddler on the Roof Show 
May 17 No School – PRO-D 
May 20 STAT – Victoria Day 
May 31 Assembly & Hot Lunch 
June 7 Kindergarten Orientation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements:   The PAC meeting has been re-scheduled to April 
23rd at 7:00 in the school library.  We hope to see you there! 
Track & Field Practices will continue to take place after school on Mon/Wed.  

It’s not too late to come out if your child is interested 😊 
Our afterschool Garden Club starts this Thursday from 2:30-3:30 for Gr 3-6 
students.  Please sign & return the permission slip that was sent home earlier 
this week if your child wants to join.  We’ve got lots of fun projects planned!   

Reminder:  No school on Friday or Monday – Have a Happy Easter!  
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Principal’s Message:  Dear Parents and Guardians:  Pictured 
above and on the next 2 pages are our students, parents and guests 
participating in our “Sea You Later Chum” Salmon Release and “Forest & 
Stream” learning site dedication.  It was an amazing day, with the weather 
giving us rain all week to swell our creek, then beautiful sunshine on Friday 
while we released our 40,000 chum.  Warm sunshine was also perfect for our 
creek side ceremony before the release which honoured our Aboriginal 
heritage, community contributors and our graduating grade 6’s.  Our staff, 
PAC leadership and parent volunteers did a tremendous job preparing our 
site and the delicious lunch.  I think your children were treated to a world 
class experience and I couldn’t be more proud of our school.  A special thank 
you to Inch Creek Hatchery for making this day possible.  
Have a great rest of the week and enjoy the Easter weekend. 

                                Mike Abercrombie - Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Sea You Later Chum” – Salmon Release - Highlights 2019 



 


